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ntr-umu&ommxuno-m.mm Dear Mr. Cosgrove:
license hunter ..Iz,.vlm ¥
cause one caribou don’t last
source in our village. Other
mal or to on
. We to get more than one caribou
need meat, skins year around. We need lots
keep us going because the prices on 2
very high, when temp goes to 50 to ;
somehow According to the ticket agent,
I like to see get what they want on hunting and nmmym)hm'o..
fishing. Also in hunting and fishing in villages, we need longer sea- bad check list, she could not
son. This short season is no good. wmmth
Would appreciate it if you printed this. not a major credit card in
addition to my other ID. (I had
Sincerely, driver’s license, union card and
Raymond Paneak tax ull.}Aho,lm
told that was not em-
; ployed at this time they could
not even reconsider my check.
With this letter I want to make
you aware of the inconvenience
and humiliation you caused me

y is checking worth-
less. I do not a credit card
because [ do not want one, and
I do not want to duplicate
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the forty-hour white collar
worker. Not being employed at
this time does not mean my
check is going to bounce.

In the past I have been satis-
fied witl. Alaska Airline’s ser-
vice and competence. I have
gone out of my way to fly with
Alaska Airlines. In addition, be-
ing a Local 302 union member
for years, I prefer not to cross
the Wien pilot’s picket line.
However, this latest rule forces
me to travel wih other airlines,
as I do not intend to get a credit
card and I do not want to carry
cash.

Furthermore, I wonder if
there is any discrimination in-
volved. Most Native people from
the village, like me, do not have
credit cards and do not need or
want them. But many use check-
ing accounts so they do not have
to carry cash. Cash is so easily
stolen, according to the Fair-
banks news. Maybe if I had look-
ed and talked like a Texan the
ticket agent could have accepted
my check without a credit card.

In summary, I think you are
Rt 2t

ive people by request-
ing major credit cards and a
forty-hour work week as criteria
to pay fares by check. I hope
you will look into this matter.
Also, 1 would like to urge you
to post a sign at the ticket win-
dow stating your payment by
check policy. 1t is the least you
could do to help us avoid a wait
in a long line only to get turned
away in front of ail the people.

Sincerely,

Walter R. Carlo
cc: Human Rights Commission,
An

Editor, Tundra Times,-
Fairbanks




